The federal Conservative government wants to cut \$1.3 billion from health care funding for Manitoba over the next ten years.

KEEP HEALTH CARE PUBLIC!

Come out to the Town Hall and learn what these cuts mean for our health care services and what we can do about it.

TOWN HALL MEETING

Protect, Strengthen, and Expand Health Care: Why we need a 2014 Health Accord

When: Thursday, April 17

7:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Where: Canad Inns Club Regent Hotel

1415 Regent Avenue West, Winnipeg

SPEAKERS

Maude Barlow.

National Chairperson of the Council of Canadians

Paul Moist,

National President of the Canadian Union of Public Employees



Brought to you by the Campaign to Protect, Strengthen, and Expand Medicare